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Subject: FW: 4811-WR-5
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Disclosure statement for 4811-wr-5, received  yesterday.  I already put it on eportal.
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 3:33 PM
To: Cousins, Sarah
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-5
 
Disclosure Statement attached
 

From: Cousins, Sarah [mailto:cousins@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 2:28 PM
To: 'Kathy Bartlett'
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-5
 
Kathy,
 
I do still need a new Disclosure statement unless one has  been submitted within the last year.
 
Thanks,
Sarah
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 2:13 PM
To: Cousins, Sarah
Subject: RE: 4811-WR-5
 
the application was corrected, the name has not changed for the facility, it was just a typing error
I assume no new Disclosure Statement will be required
 
I will work on the updated Waste Management Plan to see what work was done on the system in
response to enforcement action and get this to you before the first public notice period passes  
 

From: Cousins, Sarah [mailto:cousins@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:06 AM
To: 'kathy@aquatechsys.com'
Subject: 4811-WR-5
 
Kathy,
 
I have a couple of questions to keep our records consistent. 
 
Our database shows the following information for Permittee/Legal Name and Facility Name
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respectively:
Benton County, Arkansas Suburban Sewer District No. 1
Villages of Cross Creek
 
The renewal application submitted for this permit has slightly different information listed:
Permittee: Benton County, Arkansas Suburban Sewer District No 1 Villages of Cross Creek
Facility: Villages of Cross Creek Apartments
 
Please submit an application with the correct Permittee and Facility names, or submit a permit
transfer/facility name change form to update the names.
 
Additionally, I will need an updated Disclosure Statement for this Permittee (the name must match
the updated application or the name on the transfer form, whichever you will be submitting).  This
is available on our website; let me know if you would like me to send you a link to this document.
 
Finally,  once I have received the updated Application (or transfer form) with the correct permittee
legal name and facility name, as well as the disclosure statement, I can deem the application as
administratively complete and run the application public notice.  However, some work has been
done to the system in response to enforcement action for not meeting the permit limits.  An
updated Waste Management Plan that includes details of the work done to the system must be
submitted before a Draft Permit will be public noticed.
 
Thank you,
Sarah Cousins
 
Sarah Cousins | Permit Engineer
Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0627 | e: cousins@adeq.state.ar.us
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